
40th Anniversary “Cinco de Mayo” 
Celebration and AGM
Wednesday, August 15, 2018 
May 5 took on a fresh meaning this year with our annual 
general meeting to kick off our 40th anniversary 
celebration. The meal, the turn out and the company was 
fantastic. We were so privileged to have Father Rick 
Frechette to speak with us about the latest in Haiti. Also on 
hand were some of our high school participants, a 
potpourri of silent auction items from countries visited this 
year and we welcomed two new board members, Steve 
Travale and Ginger Brunsdon and also said “so long” to 
Terry Donaghy as he leaves our board but continues to 
lead teams to Guatemala. Here is just a glimpse of the 
activity of the day! 
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